
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Tuesday 22nd - Thursday 24th June - Parent Consultation week 
Monday 14th - Tuesday 15th June - School filming taking place 
Friday 9th July - Year 6 end of year festival & disco 
 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

We hope you all had a lovely break and made the most of the sunshine. It was a delight watching 

the children walk into school this morning, they seemed extremely refreshed and eager to face 

their final term.  

 

Over half term, letters were sent to parents regarding infection cases - please regularly check 

emails as this is the main means of contact.  

 

As always, this term is very eventful and I’m sure it will fly by in the blink of an eye. Teachers have 

been working on pupils’ annual reports which will be issued to you online. As mentioned 

previously, please ensure you meet your child’s class teachers for the virtual parents evening. 

Teachers will be in touch with you via teams next week to organise times for this. 

 

We have a film crew in next week, filming videos on how to support children with their reading at 

home and for our new starters in EYFS. There is a possibility your child will be filmed (unless 

requested otherwise), please ensure as always, they are in the correct uniform for school. We 

look forward to sharing these videos as soon as they’re edited, they will provide a great insight in 

helping your child to excel. 

 

Fortunately, the weather is looking great for the remainder of the week, please encourage 

children to wear sunscreen and bring a water bottle into school on a daily basis. 

 

We wish you a great week ahead! 

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Active Slough Programme 

The weather is changing so why not give an outdoor sport session a try? Lead by local 

instructors for local people providing high-quality sessions as an alternative to a gym 

membership or exercising alone.  

Register at https://www.slough.gov.uk/xfp/form/184  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carers Week 2021  

National Carers Week is taking is place between 7th - 13th June and the theme for this year 

is ‘Making Carers visible and valued’. You will find more information overleaf. 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/xfp/form/184


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sunflower Competition  

A huge well done to the AM Nursery class for winning the Sunflower Competition. Their 

sunflower grew to a whopping 142cm.  

A lot of time, effort and energy goes into caring for plants and the AM Nursery class have 

done amazing along with all the other classes who participated.  

Well done to you all 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


